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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Changeover Day – Monday 15th July 

 

In preparation for September, your child will have the opportunity to visit their new classroom and 

meet their new teacher and teaching assistants on the morning of Monday 15th July.   

 

This year we are also giving parents/carers the opportunity to see their children’s new classroom 

and talk to their new teacher, if they so wish to, after school on the same day.  If you would like to 

do this please meet your child as normal in the playground at the end of the school day and they will 

be able to take you to their new classroom.  Staff will be available until 4.00pm. 

 

The classes will move up as follows: 

3A will transfer to 4L, taught by Mr Lee  

3JM will transfer to 4D, taught by Miss Davidson 

5D will transfer to 6B, taught by Miss Bland 

5N will transfer to 6A, taught by Mrs Alexander 

 

As Year 4 parents are aware, the Year 4 classes have been mixed as they move up to Year 5 and a 

letter was sent out earlier this year to Year 4 parents explaining the rationale behind the class split.  

A copy of the new Year 5 classes is attached for Year 4 parents only. 

 

If you are unable to come that day, there will be an open year group meeting with your child’s class 

teacher and their teaching team at the beginning of next term. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 
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